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The state/counties/cities will not fiscally be able to fund this bill, especially 

considering the fact it is unconstitional and will be challenged in court! Making more 

gun free zones and adjacent areas where we cannot protect ourselves is just unreal! 

Having more fees and restrictions to FFL'S will cause a greater financial burden on 

them and many will have to close down shop making the state lose more small 

businesses and the tax income from them! All this bill accomplishes is creating 

criminals out of gun owners and enabling the criminals instead of the other way 

around. The money should be spent on making Oregon a better and prosperous 

state again 


